
 

  

 
 
Date: January 19, 2022 
 

To 

The Department of Corporate Services –CRD 

Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd 

P.J. Towers, Dalal Street 

MUMBAI – 400 001 

To 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

5th Floor, Exchange Plaza 

Bandra (E),  

MUMBAI – 400 051 

Scrip Code: 509675 Scrip Symbol: HIL 

 

Dear Sir / Madam,  

 

Sub: Strike called off at Balasore Plant of the Company 
Ref: Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 
 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 and with reference to our letter dated 

December 29, 2021 pertaining to strike at Balasore plant of the Company, we would like to inform you 

that the management of the Company and the workers have resolved their issues and the workers 

have resumed operations at the plant with effect from January 19, 2022 paving the way for the 

business to scale up as per plan. 

You are requested to kindly take the same on record and acknowledge the receipt. 

Thanking You 
 
For HIL LIMITED  

 
 
 
 

Mahesh Thakar 

Company Secretary & Head Legal 
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